SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PITTSVILLE

BOARD POLICY

STUDENTS
SCHOOL ADMISSIONS

Admission of Nonresident Students (Other Than Open Enrollment Students) 422

All non-resident students of the School District planning to attend Pittsville Public Schools will have to
pay tuition. Tuition payments are payable in advance on a semester basis. An exception to this regulation
is when the student provides written notice by the person with whom the non-resident student will reside
and filed with the District Administrator. All written notices are to be turned over to the District
Administrator for final approval and filing.

Other exceptions to tuition payments are as follows:

1. The District Administrator may allow a pupil who is enrolled in a school under its jurisdiction
and is a resident of the school district at the beginning of the school year to complete the school
year at the school without payment of tuition, even though the pupil is no longer a resident of the
district.

2. Upon request of a pupil’s parent or guardian, the District Administrator may grant permission to a
student who has gained 12th grade status in high school and is a resident of the district at the time
of gaining such status to complete 12th grade at the high school without payment of tuition, even
though the pupil is no longer a resident of the district.

3. The District Administrator may permit a foreign exchange student to attend school in the District
without tuition payment.
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